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Mr. Howard Kilchrist, Director
Division of Producer Audits & Pricing
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
825 N. Capitol Street N.E., Room 6100
Washington DC 20426

Re: : o In reply to PR-2543
Incomplete Notices of Determination under the NGPA.

Dear Mr. Kilchrist,

In reply to wyour letter of Febtuary 29, 1988,
please refer to the enclosed Appendix A. The Colorado 0il and
Gas Conservation Commission withdraws its notice of
determinations in seventeen (17) applications. Two of the
applicants have submitted additional information in response to
your tolling letters. Five applications were withdrawn by the
applicant.

It 1is felt these actions should resolve the

status of these determinations, but please advise 1if more
action is necessary on the part of the Colorado Commission.

Very truly yours,

o g5

William R. Smith,
Director
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